
Martha Fournier
Old Orchard Beach

Greetings to the Representatives and the Committee on Health and Human Services,
I am writing in response to LG867.  
I believe that this bill would allow necessary time for more safety testing and, as a woman, 
investigations into any reproductive harm.  I am in favor of this bill, as the Covid-19 vaccines 
seemed rushed, and the safety process abbreviated. The vaccines are so brand new and 
absolutely need more time for data analysis, investigating all the benefits and or 
repercussions. 
There have been many confusing and conflicting messages along the way with this pandemic
about safety precautions such as masks, gloves, hand sanitizer, etc. In turn, the vaccines 
seemed fast tracked through in the process, only to provide not entirely what they promised, 
adding another confusing message. 
I support giving science the appropriate time to do what science needs to do, in order to make
sure that these vaccines are absolutely safe. 
I hope this bill is approved, as it’ll allow some necessary time to ensure that we're thinking 
and acting in terms of humanity, care and safety for all.
Thank You for your time,
Martha Fournier


